
From: Tammy Chance
To: Matthew Brown; Harry D"Olive; Anu Gary; Celena Boykin; Buford King; Violetta Smith
Subject: RE: Proposed District 38
Date: Monday, August 22, 2022 1:51:39 PM

133 verified voters for Proposed District 38. Good to move forward for commission approval and

directing Judge of Probate to hold an Election. If approved, looking at December 13th for election. I
do not believe any of our regular polling locations are in the zoning area, so a temporary location will
need to be found. Thanks.
 

From: Matthew Brown <Matthew.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 11:44 AM
To: Tammy Chance <tchance@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Re: Proposed District 38
 
Yes, ma’am. That would position your office to be able to schedule an election either of the first two
Tuesdays in December. 
 
Matthew Brown
251-421-0423

From: Tammy Chance <tchance@baldwincountyal.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 11:21:47 AM
To: Matthew Brown <Matthew.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Proposed District 38
 

Did you say you were going to try to get this on the consent agenda for September 13th?
 
Many Thanks,
Tammy D. Chance
Court Administrator
Baldwin County Probate Office 
P.O. Box 459
Bay Minette, AL 36507
251-937-0399 (direct)
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